Anthony P. Levatino, M.D., J.D.
5406 Remington Road
Las Cruces, New Mexico 88011

November 16, 2009

Mr. John Jansen

Project Coordinator
Pro-Life Action League
6160 N. Cicero Ave. Ste 600
Chicago, IL 60646

Dear Mr. Jansen,

Thank you for your recent communication. At your request, I reviewed photographs of
aborted human embryos and fetuses posted on your website that are utilized in the Face the Truth
campaign. I performed approximately 1200 abortions including both first and second trimester
procedures in my career as a board-certified obstetrician/gynecologist. It is my professional
opinion that the photos depict human embryos and fetuses and that these human embryos and
fetuses are accurately captioned as to gestational age.

Very truly yours,
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Anthony Levatino, MD, JD



